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Patricia Cave 
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Morgan, Lewis & Bockius LLP

1111 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 

Washington, DC  20004 +1.202.739.3000

United States +1.202.739.3001

March 20, 2024 

Via E-Filing 

Jeff Killip, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 
records@wutc.wa.gov

Re: Unite Private Networks, LLC 
Notice of Trade Name “Segra” 

Dear Secretary Killip:

On behalf of Unite Private Networks, LLC d/b/a Segra (“UPN”), this letter notifies the Commission that UPN 
intends to conduct business under the trade name “Segra” in Washington. UPN’s Business License 
Application to register the trade name, as filed with the Department of Revenue, is provided as Attachment 
A. To the extent necessary, UPN requests that the Commission update its records, including the Company’s
Certificate,1 to reflect its trade name and, to the extent necessary, approve the change.

In addition, UPN’s corporate headquarters has changed. Written correspondence regarding UPN should be 
sent to the company’s current address at:  

11215 N. Community House Road 
10th Floor 
Charlotte, NC 28277 

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this filing. Should there be any questions regarding this 
filing please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.  

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/Patricia Cave 

Tamar E. Finn 
Patricia Cave 

Counsel for Unite Private Networks, LLC d/b/a Segra

1 UPN is registered as a competitive telecommunications company under the authorization granted in 
Docket UT-090277. 
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Attachment A 

Business License Application to Register Trade Name 
















